January 2015 minutes of the Board of Directors meeting for the Anchorage Bridge
Center as recorded by Don Bladow and Shannon Jones.

Attending: Caroline Sprague, Don Bladow, Norm Holthouse, Steve Tucker, Kathy
Hoehne, Shannon Jones

Meeting was called to order at 5:45.

Treasurer’s report showed we ended 2014 with more money on hand than at the
end of 2013. Seems the increased fees have done their job for now.

Special game list was presented and given to the web master for entry into the
calendar.

Gladys Meacock has written an article for publication that was passed onto the club
manager. Carolyn Sprague volunteered to will assist with creating the final draft
and getting the article published.

Backup software for the computers was purchased for another 3 years.

MSC to accept definition of roles for the president and vice-president. These will be
posted on the web pages along with the club manager duties.

Brenda Glaze, one of the co-chairs for the regional, has resigned her position.
Carolyn Sprague volunteered to take her place and assist Mary Knopf.

Janice McDonald with chair the Non-Life Master Sectional to be held March 19-22.
John Cacy and Kathy Hoehne will be the directors for this tournament. There should
be single session on Thursday, and Friday evenings, a single session on Saturday
afternoon, and a two session Swiss on Sunday.

A discussion was completed on a birthday celebrations for club members. The board

concluded that it would not recognize birthdays of individual members but club
members are certainly welcome to bring cake and celebrate birthdays as they see fit.

Adjourn at 6:50



